
SCHOOL BOARD WORK SESSION 
January 25, 2017 

 
The Pelican Rapids Board of Education held a work session on January 25, 2017 in the board 
room at the high school at 5:30 p.m.  Board members present:  Kathy Ouren, Jon Karger, Mike 
Forsgren, Charlie Blixt, Anne Peterson.  Board members absent:  Dena Johnson.  Others 
present:  Superintendent Wanek, Dr. Ed Richardson. 
 
The board discussed strategic planning. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Charlie Blixt, Chair     Mike Forsgren, Clerk 
 
 


